
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Wednesday 1st October 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
YEAR 4 NORTHUMBERLAND RESIDENTIAL – 17TH – 19TH JUNE 2026 
 
Following the parent meeting about our new residential for Cedar class, I’m pleased to be able to write to you 
with the final arrangements. 
 
The residential will take place in June 2026. The children will travel be coach, staying two nights at YHA The 
Sill, Hadrian’s Wall. After some haggling(!) I’m pleased to say we have been able to reduce the cost of the trip 
to £270, and children that are in entitled to pupil premium the trip will cost £162, which includes: 
 

• 2 nights accommodation at YHA The Sill 

• Breakfast, lunch and dinner (except lunch on the first day – children will need to bring a packed lunch 
on this day) 

• Entry to the Beamish Museum 

• Entry to the Roman Army Museum 

• Roman Soldier workshop at Housestead’s Roman Fort 

• Entry to Alnwick Castle, including a ‘Castle Life’ workshop, Dragon Quest and broomstick training 

• Craft activity 

• Coach travel for all three days 

• Insurance 
 
The children will need £20 spending money in addition to the £270 (£162 pupil premium). The cost of the trip 
has been calculated on the basis of all children taking part but if this is not the case and some children do not 
go, the cost will then increase for those who are going. Please note, if we don’t have enough children sign up, 
the trip will not be able to go ahead. 
 
We have already made a payment to secure our YHA booking and at this moment in time we are asking for a 
£30.00 deposit for each child by Monday 13th October 2025. Payment is to be made using the Arbor Parent 
App.  You can then pay as much as you wish at intervals to suit you; all we ask is that full payment is made by 
Wednesday 15th April 2026.  
 
Please complete the attached permission slip and return it to school by Monday 13th October 2025. 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to come into school to see me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

P Mullins 
Headteacher  

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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YEAR 4 NORTHUMBERLAND RESIDENTIAL – 17th & 19th JUNE  

PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY 13TH OCTOBER 2025 
 
 
Name of Child __________________________________ 
 
I consent to my child taking part in the Northumberland Residential 
Trip  
 
I agree to pay £30.00 deposit by Monday 13th October 2025 using 
Arbor Parent App 
 
I agree to pay the balance by Wednesday 15th April 2026 
 
 
 
Signed __________________________ Parent/Carer  Date ____________________ 
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